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From: MICHAEL MAJESKIE
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Re: Apartment Complex Rapids Trail
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:10:27 PM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email.


Thank you for your response.  I won't be able to attend but you  may read my letter to voice my concerns.  Thank
you.
Carol Majeskie
3031 Tanglewood Dr.
Waukesha,  WI. 53189


Sent from my iPhone


> On Jan 24, 2022, at 3:44 PM, Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov> wrote:
>
> ﻿Good Afternoon Carol,
>
> Thank you for sharing your thoughts on the Saylesville Road/River Road proposed Land Use Plan Amendment
and Rezoning.  You are welcome to come to the meeting to share your thoughts with the Plan Commission on
Wednesday evening.  If you are not able to attend and would like your comments included for the record, you will
need to include you residence address along with your comments.  Feel free to reply to this email with your address.
>
> Thank you,
>
> Doug Koehler
> Principal Planner
> City of Waukesha
> P:262-524-3756
> dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov
> www.waukesha-wi.gov
>
> Follow us on:
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: MICHAEL MAJESKIE <majicfam@sbcglobal.net>
> Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 2:10 PM
> To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
> Subject: Apartment Complex Rapids Trail
>
> NOTICE: External Email
> This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email.
>
>
> I'm sending you my thoughts on the apartment complex proposed to be built in my lovely neighborhood.  The
architecture of this complex looks very cold and unwelcoming which is in complete contrast to the houses, condos
and apartments in Rivers Crossing.  This is not the place to build a huge complex.  The traffic will be terribly
increased and we already have issues with the high school traffic and fender benders before and after school.  Why
is my city allowing this to happen?  I thought it was zoned for business?  I strongly oppose this land being used for a



mailto:majicfam@sbcglobal.net

mailto:DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov





huge and homely apartment complex.  How about a coffee shop or some condos instead?  I pay a HUGE amount of
taxes for my tiny lot in this neighborhood and my voice needs to be heard regarding this matter.  I ask that my letter
be read during the meeting for this building.
> Thank you,
> Carol Majeskie
> Rivers Crossing Neighborhood
>
> Sent from my iPhone
> Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of Waukesha should be presumed to be a
public record, that it will be retained by the City as a public record, and will be subject to public disclosure under
Wisconsin’s open records law. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please do not read it or forward it
to another person, but notify the sender and then delete it.





